
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Girgarre Solar Farm – Monthly Project Update 
 
 
June 2024 
 
Construction Update 
 
Construction works onsite at the Girgarre Solar Farm are progressing well. The mounting and tracking structure 

assembly, PV module installation, AC and DC (electrical) trenching have been completed. Construction of power station 

foundations have also been completed.  

 

The substation construction works are continuing with all major components installed. Commissioning across the solar 

farm and substation is also ongoing. This involves electrical testing across the site, to ensure the installed equipment 

is working as it should. The Operations & Maintenace building foundation works have commenced. 

 

Light vehicles continue to transit Morrissey Road, Watson Road, Winter Road and Mason Road as personnel is 

transported to site. 

 

Throughout the construction phase of Girgarre Solar Farm, the site EPC contractor Beon Energy Solutions partnered 

up with We Are Vivid, a disability support enterprise which supported the project by sorting and processing the hardware 

that will brace the 169,500 solar panels across the entire project site. 

 

Beon Energy Solutions also partnered with PR Projects GTO for electrotechnology apprenticeship programmes on 
Girgarre Solar Farm, providing invaluable hands-on experience to apprentices by working alongside seasoned 
professionals. 

 

 

 

For any further queries or feedback about Girgarre Solar Farm please email girgarresolarfarm@enel.com or contact 

Community Engagement and Sustainability Officer Giulia Scataglini on 0419 668 522.  
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